
Lebanon Conservation and Agriculture Commission 

Regular Meeting, 5/7/18 

Lebanon Town Hall, 579 Exeter Road 
 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Members present:   Marc Lang (Chair), Jan Fitter (Vice Chair), Alton Blodgett, Emery  

Gluck, Keith LaPorte, Jon Slate, Ethan Stearns, Paul Trubey, Toni  

Willard 

Member absent: Bradley Wieczorek (Student Rep.) 

Also present:  Town Planner Philip Chester 

 
 

Meeting called to order at 4:31 p.m. by Marc Lang. 

 

Mick Bartlett from Hull Forestry Products spoke to the Commission about forestland 

preservation options. 

 

Motion by Alton Blodgett, seconded by Jan Fitter, to approve the 3/5/18 meeting 

minutes. Motion unanimously approved. 

 

Mr. Chester will write to Morgan Himmelstein’s family regarding disposition of land 

and contact DEEP regarding preservation of the Kaye property. 

 

Mr. Chester updated the Commission on the Bender, McCall, Wolf, and Geer farmland 

preservation projects, other pending farmland preservation projects, farmers’ market 

planning, inland wetlands activities, and the recent sale of 11 acres of town-owned land 

on Dianne and Richard Drives to Aaron Northrup.  

 

The Commission reviewed the latest Lebanon Grown farm brochure. 

 

Motion by Keith LaPorte, seconded by Jon Slate, to recommend to the Board of 

Selectmen the appointment of Chris Condit as an alternate member of the 

Commission. Motion unanimously approved. 

 

Marc Lang recommends that Ethan become a regular/full member. 

 

The Commission adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Philip Chester, Town Planner 

May 8, 2018 


